BAKER BURBIDGE CHARITY (STAVERTON EDUCATION FOUNDATION)

Trustees  : Canon Mary Garbutt, The Vicarage, Church Street,
Pat Allan, 4,Home Close, Staverton 704380
Mrs Shirley Frost- Montana Croft Lane, Staverton 702769

Mr John Golding- Green Farm House Glebe Lane, Staverton 878070

Ms Maureen Maplethorpe- 4, The Orchard, Staverton 07816473556

Secretary –Gwen Proudlock…7, Home Close, Staverton 706951

Charity no. 271116

REPORT TO STAVERTON  ANNUAL PARISH MEETING APRIL 2019
The Staverton Education Foundation (formally known as the Baker Burbidge Charity),exists in order to give Grant support to children and students who live in the village and attend or have attended Staverton  School . Applicants need to be under the age of 25.
It also supports Staverton School, most recently funding the Bibles presented to leavers in July last year and it has supported various school projects in the last year. 
Money to support the Foundation comes from the rent of a piece of farm land on the edge of the village, and various investments. The Rent is regularly reviewed in accordance with market values.
One of the longest serving Trustees Gwen Darby resigned this year after many years of service for which the Trustees are very grateful. She represented the Parochial Church Council and her place had been taken by Pat Allan. The other Trustees are Canon Mary Garbutt, Shirley Frost, John Golding and Maureen Maplethorpe.

The meetings are held in the village every three months and grant requests can be submitted to any Trustee or the secretary at any time and will be considered at the next meeting. Most requests are for help with expenses in Further Education.

There have been several requests for grants in the last year. The total of grants awarded was £2,108.50p. 
A draft copy of the accounts will be filed with this report.

Gwen Proudlock (hon. secretary to the Trustees)

